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Erratum to the Public Notice 

 

On paragraph 1 of the English version of the Call for applications to fill two vacancies as Professor 

Adjunto in the Accounting scientific area - disciplinary area of Financial Accounting – Reference 

03/2021, where it is stated “1 – (…) one Professor Adjunto, (…).” it should be read “1 – (…) two 

Professores Adjuntos, (…).” 

 

28 June 2021. – The Dean of the Porto Accounting and Business School, of the Polytechnic 

Institute of Porto, Fernando José Malheiro de Magalhães. 
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